
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remembrance Day  
SERVICE AND PARADE 

SUNDAY 14TH
 NOVEMBER 2021 

The parade will form up on Page Road at 1000 for a 1015 

departure. All groups and veterans wishing to take part 

should contact Cllr Ian Boulton on 07562437598. 

For everyone not wishing to march, please support those 

taking part by lining the High Street at 1015 and then 

assembling in Page Park at the memorial for the service of 

remembrance. 

 

More information can be found at 

www.StapleHillRBL.org.uk/Remembrance 

Anyone wishing to order a wreath or 

wooden cross should contact  

Ian Campbell on 07950104450 

STAPLE HILL 


